
November 24, 2004  

American Electric Power Company 
Attn: Marsha Ryan 
Senior Vice President-Customer Relations 
1 Riverside Plaza 
Columbus, OH 43215-2373  

RE: Case EB-2004-607  

Dear Ms. Ryan:  

This is in regard to your letter of March 24, 2004 (copy enclosed), relating to radio 
frequency interference problems caused to the following individuals:  

(name & address deleted)  
(call sign deleted) 
Columbus, OH 43221  

(name & address deleted) 
(call sign deleted) 
Galena, OH 43021  

Our information indicates that problems resulting in interference to (name deleted) have 
been resolved, but those resulting in interference to (name deleted) have not.  

Please advise this office by December 30, 2004 as to what actions have been taken, or 
planned, to rectify the radio interference problems experienced by (name deleted). If you 
have any questions about this matter, please contact me at 717-338-2502.  

Enclosure: 1  

CC: FCC Northeastern Regional Director  

 


